
Dear Patients and Friends, 
 
I hope this letter finds each of you, and your families, in good health.  I would like to thank each 
of you for your patience during the past couple months as the stay-at-home order, among other 
things, kept our office closed except for emergency care.   
 
At last our office is gradually re-opening, Dr. Fromuth is seeing patients for other-than-
emergency care, and our hygiene department can begin to help you all get back on track with 
scheduled cleanings and periodontal maintenance care.  I would like to let you know what my 
plans are for the immediate future.   
 
As most of you know, Dr. Fromuth took over the practice at the beginning of 2018.  Since then, 
and until the pandemic, I have reduced my hours in the practice to two or three days per week of 
direct patient care.  As Dr. Fromuth has taken over his new role as owner, I have had the 
privilege of witnessing how he cares for our patients and our team and it has been inspiring.   
 
Since the pandemic, Donna and I, due to being in the “high risk” category for COVID-19 
complications, have chosen to self-isolate.  Until a vaccine (ideally), a proven treatment, or 
accurate real time virus testing is available, we will continue to do so.   
 
I am hoping to get back to doing what I love to do (helping our patients) and working with the 
team I love as soon as possible once this happens.  I am hopeful this will be sooner rather than 
later. 
 
In the meantime, our office is geared up (literally) and seeing patients in what is now the “new 
normal” and is there is help you all maintain your dental health. 
 
Once again, thank you all for your patience and understanding.  And please, stay safe and 
healthy!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Langlois 
 


